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On behalf of Modern Support Services, I am pleased to announce the appointment of Elizabeth Merritt 
as Regional Director for MSS programs and services in Ohio. 
 
Elizabeth comes to Modern Support Services, with an extensive background providing support to 
individuals with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities throughout Ohio.  She has served as regional 
program Director for Modern Support Services since September 2022.  She replaces Janine Dalton, a 
long-time professional member of the Northeast Ohio communities, and most recently the state 
Director for Modern Support Services . We wish Janine the best of luck in her future endeavors. 
 
Modern Support Services is a multi-state provider of support to individuals with Intellectual and other 
Disabilities. MSS Ohio,  provides a wide range of HPC and Day Array  services under the IO waiver 
program in Northeast Ohio. 
 
Under Elizabeth's leadership MSS.  will continue to provide these services and expand MSS programs to 
all individuals throughout the state of Ohio. 
 
Jack Darakjian, CEO 
 
 


